
Pagosa Sun Newspaper Budget Notice 
Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget has been submitted and reviewed by the Loma Linda 

Metropolitan District (LLMD) Board for the 2025 Calendar Year.  A copy of this budget has been posted 

on the LLMD website, (lomalindametrodistrict.org) and is also posted on the Bulletin Board at the 

subdivision entrance where it is available for public inspection. 

Such budget will be reviewed, updated, and adopted at the regularly scheduled meeting of the LLMD 

Board at 4pm on Tuesday, November 5th at the Ross Aragon Community Center. 

Any interested elector of LLMD may inspect and register any objections thereto at any time prior to the 

final adoption of the budget. 


